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As a family physician, I know how valuable food support is for low income patients. 

Kids need food to learn, and parents need food to work. Most undocumented persons 

work very low paying positions and since they are paying taxes , it is ethical to help 

support their family lives here in Oregon. Please allow support for families in Oregon 

to continue, in spite of their documentation status. Linda Deppe, DO 


